
From: Brian Marcontell <brian@sirassystems.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, August 27, 2025 11:56 AM 
To: Brian Marcontell <brian@sirassystems.com> 
Cc: Michael Brown <michael@sirassystems.com>; Steve C. Ormbrek 
<steve@sirassystems.com> 
Subject: SIRAS TOMS Update 8/27/2025  

 

Hi All, 

 

TOMS just recently posted updates for the CAASPP and ELPAC test settings template files to 
be used for the 2025-26 academic year. 

 

We will have the SIRAS export presets updated shortly. 

Please hold oƯ using the exports until the buttons are updated with the (2025/26) label. 

 

FYI, these exports will work for 504 records as well. 

 
We appreciate your patience with this update. 

 

Kind regards, 

Brian 

 

https://sirassystems.happyfox.com/kb/article/147-testing-and-accommodations-in-siras/ 

 

 

Brian Marcontell | Vice President 


